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ACCESS TO LACONIA SCHOOL DISTRICT PROGRAMS BY  

NON-PUBLIC SCHOOL STUDENTS 

 

Each non-public student who would otherwise be considered a resident student that wishes to 

take advantage of the curricular courses and/or co-curricular programs in the Laconia School 

District will do the following: 

 

A. If a student is below the 9th grade level the parent/guardian must notify the 

Principal of the school in writing that their child wishes to participate in a course 

or program.  The Principal will be in touch with the parent/guardian with the 

information necessary for the student to take part in the requested activity. 

 

B. The non-public pupil will be given the same opportunities as any other student in 

the district to participate in the curricular and co-curricular activities.  The 

non-public pupils will be subject to the same rules, regulations, and requirements. 

 

C. If the non-public pupil is in the 9th grade or above he/she will be required to 

follow the NHIAA regulations governing non-public pupil participation. 
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